
Verification of Consumers' Continued Eligibility for Lifeline 

Date: 08/14/08 

To: Beth O'Donnell Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Administrative Case 360 

This letter is to certify that (company name) SouthEast Telephone, Inc. has procedures in place to verify the 
continued eligibility of a statistically valid random sample of its Lifeline customers. The results are provided in 
the chart below. 

I am an officer of the company named above. I am authorized to make this certification. 

Company 

I 

Company 
F E N  

3 1-1 5061 83 

State 
customers 
surveyed 

# of 
Lifeline 
customers 
found to be 
ineligible 

14 

# of Lifeline 
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did not 
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1,862 

"Note: Per the FCC's direction in Public Notice DA OS-1406 (rel. May 18, ZOOS), companies should update their filing upon 
completing the survey. 
Signed, 

[Title of Officer] 

PO Box 1001, Pikeville,KY 41 502 
[Company Address] 

606-432-3000 
[Company Telephone Number] 


